Clarification of Blizard guidance on children in the building
 
We would like to provide some clarity on our guidance for bringing children into the Blizard Building.
 
We want to take a sensible and practical approach, so babies and children over five are allowed under constant supervision.
 
Due to the safety risks involved, children between one and five are not allowed anywhere in the building unless it is an absolute emergency. This applies even in the office areas. This is because the building is quite dangerous for children of this age; small children may be able to squeeze between some of the panels or may climb onto chairs to look over the glass panels, which would pose a serious risk of falling.
 
Also, all visitors need to sign in and out at Reception in all circumstances, and Lab Management would like to be kept informed as to when children are brought into the building.
 
If you have any questions, please contact Claire Cox (claire.cox@qmul.ac.uk).

